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Q5: __Are there any other Toyota, Lexus or Scion vehicles covered by this CSP?
A5.  No. This specific condition only affects certain 2008 to 2010 Model Year Avalon vehicles.

Q6: What are the details of this coverage? :

A6: _ This warranty extension is available for 72,000 miles or 5 years from the vehicles date of first use,
whichever occurs first, for inoperative High Beam/DRL Bulbs. The specific component(s) covered by
this warranty extension are as follows:

e Driver and Passenger Bulb Housing Assemblies (bulbs included)

Please note that damage incurred from abuse, a crash, vandalism, or other similar events is not
covered by the New Vehicle Limited Warranty or this Warranty Extension.

Q7: ___How long will the repair take? ,
A7:  The repair will take approximately 1 hour; however, depending upon the dealer's work schedule, it may
be necessary to make the vehicle available for a longer period of time.

Q8: __What should an owner do if they experience an inoperative High Beam/DRL Bulb condition?

A8: Please have the customer contact their local Toyota dealer for appropriate diagnosis and repair. If the
High Beam/DRL Bulb condition is accordance with the terms of this CSP the repair will be performed at
NO CHARGE.

Q9: _What was changed to prevent this condition from re-occurring?
A9:  Toyota has changed the bulb housing shape and the bulb type.

Q10: _What if a customer has previously paid for repairs on their vehicle?
A10: Owners that have previously paid for repairs for this specific condition should refer to the owner letter

for reimbursement consideration instructions.

Q11: _What if an owner has additional questions or concerns?
A11: Owners with questions or concerns are asked to please contact the Toyota Customer Experience

Center at 1-888-270-9371 Monday through Friday, 5:00 am to 6:00 pm, or Saturday 7:00 am through
4:00 pm Pacific Time :









